
Class 3 – Friday 8th November 

 

This week Class 3 visited the Yorkshire Museum, where they took part in a Roman workshop. They 

had fun dressing in armour, and learning more about how the Romans lived. 

We are also very proud of Nina who managed to finish 4th, at Dalby forest when she took part in the 

final of the Schools Cross Country event. We are extremely proud that she represented our school, 

especially braving the elements in just shorts and t-shirt.  

We are also proud to announce that Annie has been chosen to have her work published in the Roald 

Dahl inspired book, Phizz-Whizzing Words, after entering the Young Writers online competition 

given as a homework choice. 

Well done to both girls. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


